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VOTE SHEET

MAY 21, 2002

RE: Docket No. 010743-TL - Petition for review of proposed numbering plan
relief for the 407/321 area codes by Neustar, Inc., as North American
Numbering Plan Administrator (NANPA), on behalf of Florida
telecommunications industry.

ISSUE 1: Should the Commission suspend the implementation of the third
overlay area code, 689, over the existing 407/321 area codes?
RECOMMENDATION: Yes. Staff recommends that the Commission suspend the
implementation of the third overlay area code, 689, over the existing
407/321 area codes. Staff also recommends that the Commission direct NANPA
to officially inform the Commission when the exhaust of available 407 NXX
is within one year.

APPROVED

ISSUE 2: Should this docket be closed?
RECOMMENDATION: Yes. Staff recommends that this docket be closed.

APPROVED

COMMISSIONERS ASSIGNED: Deason, Palecki, Bradley
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